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ARPA February 8, 2024 Tornado Relief  

On August 8, 2024 the Rock County Board of Supervisors awarded Edgerton Community Outreach, Inc. $625,000 to be 

utilized to assists those impacted by the February 8, 2024 tornado.   

To qualify: 

1. Applicant is a resident of Rock County Wisconsin 

2. Property must reside within the designated tornado swath as identified on the attached map 

3. Own property that was damaged as a result of the February 8, 2024 tornado 

4. Applicant has exhausted insurance resources and any other resources obtained for tornado damage relief 

Application form and all supporting documents are due to Edgerton Community Outreach, 106 S Main Street, Edgerton 

WI 53534 on or before 5pm on November 1, 2024.   Questions can be directed to:  Sarah Williams, Executive Director of 

Edgerton Community Outreach, Inc. 608.884.9593/608.921.2905/outreachwilliams@gmail.com. 

The following documents are required with application form: 

1. Deed, 2023 property tax bill, or other proof of ownership    

2. Completed form W-9 for property owner 

3. Declaration page for home/farm/property insurance 

4. Documentation of insurance funds received and expended 

5. Supporting documentation for damage claimed.  This includes but is not limited to receipts for damage repair 

completed and estimates for damage repairs yet to be completed directly related to the February 8, 2024 

tornado.  Receipts for equipment /property purchased to replace equipment/property lost as a result of the 

February 8, 2024 tornado 

 

 Rent payment assistance/reimbursement is an allowable consideration only for temporary housing expenses that 

were a result of the primary residence being uninhabitable due to the February 8, 2024 tornado. 

 Requests for loan repayments for expenses directly related to the February 8, 2024 may be considered.  Request 

must be accompanied by receipt(s) that document purchase/repair directly related to the February 8, 2024.  

Assistance will be for loan principal only and will be payable to bank/lending agency. 

 ARPA funds awarded to individuals may be taxable according to state and federal tax regulations.  Please 

contact your tax accountant or a tax attorney if you have questions in regards to taxes. 

 


